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Class 5  Newsletter Rosh Hashanah

It has been a 'festivals’ week in Class 5. In topic and literacy children have learnt about and
from, Rosh Hashanah, a Jewish festival. They have tasted and explored apples, honey and
pomegranates across the week. On Tuesday we followed instructions to make honey biscuits -
the children did fantastically and made lots which were very tasty! We have enjoyed eating
them as part of our snack this week. We have listened to, and made, our own version of a
Shofar horn before taking them to play to Class 1h.

Children have used construction again this week in Play and Leisure and built some really high
towers!

In art to the children used the cameras again. They took photos of themselves and animals.

We made pictures of our faces in Outdoor School using sticks, leaves and other natural
materials. The children also had a fantastic time with the teddies. Many of them (the teddies!)
enjoyed time in the mud before being bathed in water with grass, leaves and sticks!




